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EN010089 
Norfolk Boreas LBBGIMP 
16/11/2022 
Grahame Stuteley 
03330 162 000 

 

Email: @eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

By email: NorfolkBoreas@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re: East Suffolk Council (ESC) response to EN010089 - Norfolk Boreas BEIS Consultation following the 
Applicant’s submission of the Lesser Black-Backed Gull Implementation and Monitoring Plan and associated 
documents to the Secretary of State for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy for his consideration - 
(Wednesday 9 November – Thursday 24 November 2022). 
 
Thank you for your email dated 9 November 2022 inviting East Suffolk Council to comment on the Applicant’s 
submitted Lesser Black-Backed Gull Implementation and Monitoring Plan (LBBGIMP) and associated 
documents, in accordance with the Norfolk Boreas and Norfolk Vanguard Offshore Windfarm Orders. 
 
As set out in the Applicant’s submission ‘Annex 1: Consultation Report’, on 24 October 2022, ESC confirmed 
to the Applicant that: 
 

1. the Lesser Black-Backed Gull Agreement Log is an accurate reflection of our position on all matters 
for which the Council had an interest in; 

 
2. the Council has contributed to the LBBGIMP and following a careful review agree with its contents. 

 
Planning permission for the installation of predator-proof fencing at Orford Ness (DC/22/3447/FUL) was 
granted on 21 October 2022. 
 
I trust this response is helpful. 
 

Yours faithfully 

Philip Ridley BSc (Hons) MRTPI | Head of Planning and Coastal Management 
East Suffolk Council 
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